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IMPORTANT DATES:
October 5th- HAPPY BIRTHDAY ROMAN!
October 26th – HAPPY BIRTHDAY LYLA!
October 12th – Picture Day
October 24th- No School

October 25th- Carpenter Farms Field Trip (more info to come)

October 31st - Classroom Halloween Celebration 8:30am-10:00am
We are thankful for a smooth start to the school year.  The students are getting adjusted to their schedules and hopefully you are at home as well.  October is a full and busy month.  This month’s newsletter is filled with information that you will need.
FINE MOTOR SKILLS

The students need to be able to hold a pencil properly, write their name with appropriate capitalization, attempt to color within the line, and cut simple shapes on the line.  These are skills that students should have started developing before coming to school.  This is a time for them to master these skills.  The students who have trouble coloring, cutting, and printing are not able to write in journals as easily as those students who have developed fine motor skills.  Students need to be able to write a 3 sentence message by the end of the year to be ready for first grade.  Please practice at home to develop these important skills.
WE ARE ALL DIFFERENT

Sometimes we don’t get all our work done in time due to getting pulled out of the room for something or getting a late start and that’s okay! If something comes home with your child that is unfinished please allow your child to finish it. If it’s something important that I need to keep, I will mark it in the “return to school”. 

HALLOWEEN PARTY

The Halloween Party will be on October 31st from 8:30-10:00.  More detailed information will come home about the party next week.  Below you will find the supply list and who signed up to donate items for the party.  Non-perishable items can be sent in any time prior to the party.  Please send food items the day of the party.  Some items will be used for projects during the morning party, while some other food items will be eaten in the afternoon after lunch and the party has finished.  If you had your heart set on sending something in that is not on the list, we can always send goodies and things of that sort home in the children’s special Halloween bags.  There are 18 students in our class. If for some reason you connot send in what you signed up for, please just email me. 
Halloween Plates & napkins (18)- Josh




Apple Slices & Carmalas (enough for 18)-Carter

2 bags of tootsie roll pops- Michael Jr




                                                    Goody Bags (With candy/trinkets/stickers, ect-18)- Avery 
Popcorn pre-popped store bought (enough for 18)-Elizabeth

Jucie Boxes (18)- Evan

Halloween snack- Bentley

THINGS TO WORK ON AT HOME THIS MONTH

( Writing Name with Capital first then lowercase letters

( Knowing age and birth date

( Putting on AND zipping own coat  

*By winter students should be able to dress in snow gear independently, this includes snow pants, boots, coats, etc!  Practice at home!*
( Sight words/letters of the week located on the front of the take home folder.
*Information about this will be coming next week

As always, should you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
Educationally yours,
( Ms. Carter
